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           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

 
 
October 14, 2009 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Attn: Julie P. Orchard 
 Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Request for extension to refile update of Electric Service Schedule No. 37, Avoided 
Cost Purchases From Qualifying Facilities (Docket 09-035-T14) 
 
On August 4, 2009, Rocky Mountain Power filed an update to the avoided cost pricing in 
Schedule No. 37, Avoided Cost Purchases from Qualifying Facilities.  On September 30, 2009, 
the Commission issued an order not approving the rates as filed.  In that order, the Commission 
directed Rocky Mountain Power to provide additional information and clarification and refile as 
necessary within two weeks Schedule No. 37 rates and tariff sheets.   
 
Rocky Mountain Power is currently preparing the information requested in the Commission’s 
order, but has not yet completed that work.  Rocky Mountain Power, therefore, respectfully 
requests an extension of time of one week to make the requested filing.  
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
 


